
March 13, 2008 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Spring is almost here!  With this in mind, it is going to be an exciting next 
few months, and we wanted to share some highlights with you.   
 
Our class learning center is fully underway.  Students are busy at work.  
They are planning, organizing, and making decisions while cultivating their 
awareness of the relationship between independence and interdependence.  
It is truly a culminating time for us.  We hope to open for business at the 
end of April. 
 
Be on the lookout for signs posted outside of the classroom with special 
dates and events, as it is a busy time of year.  Here are just a few dates to 
keep in mind: 
 
April 18th   Parent Teacher Conferences 
  
April 25th Parent Teacher Conferences 
 
May  1st   Big Auction 
 
May 9th  Grandparents and Special Friends Day 
 
May 21st   Our Class Picnic 
 
May 23rd  Field Day 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Gina and Emily                          


